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Thursday 27th March 2025 

Year 5 Team Building Day, The Lake, H5 Adventure 

Dear Year 5 Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to inform you that we have organised an exciting Team Building Day for all Year 
5 students at The Lake, H5 Adventure. This special day has been designed to develop teamwork, 
communication skills, and confidence in an enjoyable outdoor setting. 

Date: Monday, 28th April 
Time: Departure from school at 7:45am, return to school by 4:00pm 
Location: The Lake, H5 Adventure 
Cost: No payment required - fully covered by Sports Premium funding 

During the day, students will participate in a range of engaging outdoor activities led by qualified 
instructors. Activities will include: 

• Canoeing - Learning basic paddling techniques while working together on the water 
• Bushcraft - Developing survival skills including fire-making and outdoor cooking 
• Shelter Building - Collaborating to construct functional shelters using natural materials 
• Archery - Practicing focus, precision, and supporting teammates 
• Orienteering - Enhancing problem-solving and navigation skills in teams 

Students will need to bring: 

• A sunhat 
• 1 drinking bottle 
• Packed lunch 
• Old footwear to wear when canoeing 
• Coat 
• Towel 
• Full set of spare clothes and footwear as you may fall in the lake during the watersports 

All safety equipment will be provided by H5 Adventure, and all activities will be conducted under 
expert supervision. The instructors are fully qualified, and comprehensive risk assessments have 
been carried out. 

If you have any concerns about your child's participation, please speak with your child's teacher in 
confidence. 
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We believe this will be a memorable experience that will complement our classroom learning 
while fostering important life skills and creating lasting memories. 

Please sign up via Arbor Portal under ‘Trips’. Here you will be asked to give your consent for your 
child to attend the trip. The trip will be available to sign up to from 4pm on 27th March 2025. 

Children who would usually receive a free school hot meal will be provided with a packed lunch 
for the day; please let us know if you would rather provide your child with a packed lunch from 
home.  

If you have already ordered a hot meal for your child that day please remember to cancel via 
ScoPay so that you can be refunded. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions. Please also contact the 
school office if you need any support with signing up for the trip.  

Yours sincerely, 
 

M Walton   B Monaghan  F Harris   

Matthew Walton  Becky Monaghan  Francesca Harris   
Potter Class Teacher  Deputy Headteacher  Dickens Class Teacher 

    Dickens Class Teacher 
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